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Greggs House
Quorum Business Park
Newcastle-upon-Tyne
NE12 8BU

July 2, 2018
Dear Chris,
I would just like to say a huge thank you for your generous support in transforming the Key Stage 2 pupil’s playground at Hebden Green School.
Please see the amazing before and after pictures on attached document.
We couldn’t have done it without your kind donations, and the staff and children at the school were amazed by the transformation at their grand re-opening!
Thank you again, and we look forward to your continued support.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,
Garry.
Garry Graham
Head of Shop Development
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